
Newsletter 

Summer Term — Issue 6 

7th June 2017 

Calendar Dates:  All dates can be found on our school website 

June 

10/6/17  -  Open Garden and Table Top Sale. 

12/6/17  -  Y1 phonics screening to take place in school. 

15/6/17  -  Ramadan Assembly. 

17/6/17  -  Broomhill Festival Children’s Parade and Fiesta.  Meet at school at 
1.30pm, wear fancy dress.  All welcome 

21/6/17  -  Paralympic Table Tennis Player visiting school. 

26/6/17  -  Whirlow Week!  Residential for our year 2 children. 

July  

3/7/17  -  Staff training day, school closed. 

4/7/17  -  Transition ‘Meet & Greet’ new September starters. 

5/7/17  -  FS2, Y1 visit to Graves Park. 

7/7/17  -  Annual reports to parents. 

8/7/17  -  Summer Fayre / Eid Carnival. 

10/7/17  -  New starter class visits. 

12/7/17  -  Sports day  -  1.30pm onwards at Goodwin Sports Centre.  

19/7/17  -  Pizza in the park  -  Y2 children only. 

20/7/17  -  Leavers assembly 2pm for Y2 children and families followed by ice cream in the garden. 

21/7/17  -  Last day of term. 

 

Inset dates for next academic year 4/9/17, 27/10/17, 22/12/17, 4/6/18, 2/7/18 

September 

4/9/17  -  Staff training day school closed 

5/9/17  -  First day back at school  

Broomhill Infant School 

Open Garden and Table Top Sale  -  See posters around school 

Saturday 10th June, 11am -  2pm.   

Tables are available from Sophie Pucci now priced at £8, payable in 
advance. All profits go to the seller.  Limit of 25 tables. 

There will be an open garden, café, music, plant sales, toys, books,  
children's clothes and bric-a-brac. 

Volunteers are needed please see/contact Sophie Pucci. 
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School Council 

At the last meeting on 6/6/17 the council; 

 Children designed invitations for the Ramadan Concert 

Parent Morning 24th May 

‘What’s So Great About Broomhill?’ was a fabulous topic.  We learned a lot about our locality. 

Thank you to all the families that were able to come into school to view our work. 

Y2 Whirlow Visit  -  26/06/17 

We will be holding a parent meeting to explain the Whirlow itinerary on 
Wednesday 21st at 9am in Red Base. 

For children who signed up for this residential visit.   

We are giving parents the option to pay for this visit in instalments.  If you 
would like to start paying now to spread the cost please see the office staff.  
The total cost is £70 to include 2 nights accommodation, food and all          
activities. 

Letters this Week 

 Whirlow letter for Y2 children going on the Whirlow residential 


